
 

 

Thursday 16th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Science - Curriculum Enhancement - Heart Dissection 

 

In support of our Science topic this term - ‘Animals including Humans’- we will 

be dissecting lambs’ hearts. By doing so, we will be giving children the 

invaluable opportunity for ‘hands on’ learning as they explore (in groups) the 

structure of the organ. We have taken all care to ensure that the requisite 

health and safety procedures are adhered to and are confident that this 

session will be of huge value and will enhance the curriculum.  

 

The dissection will take place on Thursday 14th December in the afternoon. 

For those children who find the dissection too overwhelming, there will be an 

adapted activity taking place with Ms Logan.  

 

As always, the Year Six team appreciate your ongoing support. Should you 

have any further queries, please approach the year six team who will be more 

than happy to discuss this further. 

 

King regards, 

 

Year Six Team  

Ms Logan, Miss Baxevanidis, Mrs Woolf, Mrs Gale, Ms Bell 


